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OhioRISE Provider Interviews 
 
As part of the evaluation of the OhioRISE program, the Ohio Colleges of Medicine Government 
Resource Center (GRC) will be conducting interviews of select OhioRISE providers. The goal of the 
interviews is to gather the perspectives of treatment providers related to OhioRISE processes and 
outcomes. Interview questions include topics such as: 

• Coordination of care. 
• Service provision. 
• Child and family care teams.  
• Program impact on children and families.  

Results from the interviews will assist the Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) in monitoring the 
effectiveness and transparency of their operations. Additionally, it will provide valuable insights 
for ongoing improvements that will enable ODM to better serve youth enrolled in OhioRISE and 
their families, as well the providers working with them. 
 
GRC will reach out to select OhioRISE providers for 30-minute interviews, which will take place 
either online or over the phone. Interviews will be conducted starting in December 2023 through 
February 2024.  
 

The Ohio Colleges of Medicine Government Resource Center (GRC) is the independent evaluation 
body selected by ODM to conduct a research evaluation of the OhioRISE program.  More 
information about GRC can be found here:   Ohio Colleges of Medicine Government Resource 
Center (osu.edu) 
 
More information about OhioRISE can be found here: 
https://managedcare.medicaid.ohio.gov/managed-care/ohiorise  
 
Questions about GRC’s OhioRISE evaluation can be sent here: GRC_OhioRISE@osumc.edu 
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